Pegmont Mines Limited

The Manager

ABN 97 033 331 682

The National Stock Exchange of Australia

Level 3
1 Bligh Street
SYDNEY NSW 2800

Dear Sir,

Application that Suspension be removed

Corporate Office
13 Oden Street
Port Macquarie NSW 2444

Telephone: 6583 7747
Email: pegmont@hotmail.com

10 December 2018

We wish to confirm that there are no pending announcements to be released in regard to the suspension

of Pegmont Mines Limited.

Therefore, the Directors of Pegmont Mines Limited request that the suspension be removed so that trading

in its shares may recommence.

Yours sincerely,

N S

Malcolm A Mayger
Managing Director



